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UPDATE ON THE RECEIPT OF WRIT OF SUMMONS 
 

 

Unless otherwise specified, all capitalized terms shall have the same meaning ascribed to 
the announcement dated 23 May 2016 in relation to the receipt of the writ of summons 
(“Announcement”). 
 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of KOP Limited (the “Company”) refers to the 
Announcement and wishes to announce that a court hearing has been scheduled to be 
heard before the Supreme Court of Singapore in the first quarter of 2018. 
 
The Company will make the necessary announcements when there are further 
developments on this matter. 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
Ong Chih Ching 
Executive Chairman and Executive Director 
15 January 2018 
 
 

 

This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been 
reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, RHT Capital Pte. Ltd. (the “Sponsor”), for compliance 
with the relevant rules of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-
ST”). The Sponsor has not independently verified the contents of this announcement. 
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST 
assumes no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness 
of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement.  
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr. Khong Choun Mun, Registered Professional, RHT 
Capital Pte. Ltd., 9 Raffles Place, #29-01 Republic Plaza Tower 1, Singapore 048619, 
Telephone (65) 6381 6757. 
 


